16th Annual Tax Symposium a Huge Success

On Saturday, October 6, 2007, the Firm held its 16th Annual Tax Symposium.
This was one of the best attended symposiums ever.

After Michael Maddin’s overview of the economy and its tax implications, several
members of the Firm provided insightful information to the group.

The Firm extends a huge thanks to all who attended.
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